
January 8, 1993 

Commanding Officer 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Building N-26, Naval Station 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Baker Environmental, Inc.. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Attn: Mr. Byron C. Brant, P.E. 
Engineer-in-Charge 
Code 1823 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-4814 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0106, RI/PS Project Plans 
MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Mr. Brant: 

Enclosed are three (3) copies of the Draft Final RI/PS Project Plans for Operable Unit No. 5 
(Site 2). These Project Plans consist of the RI/FS Work Plan, Sampling and Analysis Plan, 

p,, and Health and Safety Plan. Copies of these Project Plans have been forwarded via express 
mail to Mr. George Radford (CLEJ), Mr. Peter Burger (DEHNR), and Ms. Michelle Glenn 
(EPA). Copies of these Project Plans also were forwarded to the members of the TRC 
committee via certified mail, in accordance with Appendix A of Delivery Order CTO-0106 
dated, June 4, 1992. 

Comments submitted by the North Carolina DEHNR, EPA Region IV, MCB Camp Lejeune, 
and the Naval Environmental Health Center on the Draft RI/FS Project Plans have been 
addressed and incorporated into the Draft Final Project Plans. 

Comments to the Draft Final RI/FS Project Plans are due from the agencies/TRC members 
no later than February 10, 1993 (30 days following receipt of report), based on the schedule 
identified in the Federal Facilities Agreement. Based on the Expedited Project Schedule, 
comments from the agencies/TRC members are due no later than February 1, 1993 (21 days 
following receipt of reports). 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 269-2016. 

Sincerely, 

Project Manager 

Enclosures 
,m RPW/nd 

cc: Ms. Lee Anne Rapp, Code 183 (without enclosure) 
Mr. Keith Simmons, P.E., Code 0223 (without enclosure) 

Mr. James H. Lee 


